
Dear Student,

Innovative College of Pharmacy would like to inform you that Corona Virus 

is spreading in many countries including India. All students and parents are 

advised to take the following precautionary measures –

1.Wear masks while moving in public places.

2.Use hand sanitiser/wash hands with soap regularly.

3.Avoid group outing.

4.If suffering from cold and cough must consult the doctor immediately.

Please find the attachments regarding the information for taking  necessary 

precautions.

Looking forward to your cooperation.
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